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Please acknowledge receipt.
 
Phillip N. Davis
Administrator, District Contracts
Contracts Administration Office
phillip.davis@dot.state.fl.us
(850) 414-4000
 
 
 
There are two alternates referenced in the Technical Specifications and Contract Plan Set. 
Alternate 1 is the in-fill of the walker duct system (Technical Specifications, Section 01010,
Summary of Work, 1.02A, page 01010-2).  Alternate 2 is the reuse of existing light fixtures
(Contract Plan Set, Partial Lighting Plan, Drawing Number E111, Note).  The Bid Proposal should
include the base bid and the two alternates.
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